
 

 

  ATTACHMENT NO. IX-B 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. IX-B:  Beverage Contract 

 

Potential motion: Informational 

 

Recommended action: None 

 

 

 

North Boone CUSD 200 has been in a contract with Great Lakes Coca-Cola Distribution since 

October 1, 2015.  This is a 5-year contract that will expire in October of 2021.  The beverage 

contract covers all of the schools and provides vending machines in the staff workrooms and in 

the HS cafeteria.  Each school is set up differently on how they receive the beverage.    

 

September Update: 

Three beverage distributors have been contacted to get more information regarding a contract with 

North Boone.  Final proposals and a recommendation with be presented at the October Board of 

Education meeting. 

 

October Update: 

North Boone is still in discussion with the beverage distributors.  More information is being 

gathered before the final recommendation is brought forward.  The anticipated roll out of the new 

vending machines and/or contract will be during winter break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


